
 

Closure of LG3 Female Changing Room 

 

LG3 Female Changing Room will be closed for maintenance       

from 9:30 am to 11:30 am on 26 May 2022 (Thursday). 
 

Users are advised to use Female Changing Room in LG4. 
 

The Management apologizes for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

25 May 2022 

 


